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From: Joan Halvorsen 
Sent: Thursday, January 27, 2022 1:56 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: Neighbourhood Boundaries: NO re Fairfield joining Downtown

Mayor and Council, 
 
Please do NOT vote to add a portion of the Fairfield neighbourhood to the Downtown neighbourhood. 
 
Our City needs as much of a buffer as possible between downtown and Beacon Hill Park! 
 
I have lived in the Fairfield neighbourhood for 31 years. 
 
Joan Halvorsen  
305 - 964 Heywood Ave 
Victoria BC V8V 2Y5 
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